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TRANSPORTATION - CLERICAL 
NOTICE 

#2020-C002 
Effective 0001, April 3, 2020 

 

To: All Concerned, Transportation – Clerical Employees 

 

Subject: PTC Train Operation 
 

Specific train, see list in Transportation General 2020-004, are operating with PTC daily on the BRC. 

 
Each of these trains must have the proper Foreign Carrier Train Symbol and Lead Locomotive listed on the 

markup that is provided to the Train Dispatcher. 
 

The Chief Clerk is responsible for verifying this information with the Terminal Manager or Field Team Leader 

prior to forwarding mark-up information to the Train Dispatcher.  
 

Outbound crews on the trains noted are to verify this information with the Train Dispatcher by phone (496-
4101). 

 
Scan a copy of the completed Train Mark-Up to Peter Sturgeon. 

 

 

 

Peter D. Sturgeon 

Director Car Operations and Project Management 
 
 

Transportation - Clerical Notices in Effect: 
Year of Issuance Numbers 

2016 001 

2017   007, 008 

2018 002, 003, 007, 010 

2019 001, 005, 010, 011, 012, 013, 014, 015, 016, 017 

2020 001, 002 

 

 

 

 
THE BELT RAILWAY COMPANY OF CHICAGO 

 


